12th Bay of Fundy Workshop
Guidelines for Submission of Abstracts of Papers and Posters

Deadline for Submission ~January 31st, 2018
Abstracts of papers and posters should not exceed 250 words. They can be submitted in MS Word, WordPerfect or RTF format as an e-mail attachment to bayoffundyep@gmail.com . Abstracts should be formatted according to the following guidelines (see sample format below). Use 12 pt Times New Roman font throughout, single line spacing, fully justified, with left and right margins of 2.5cm. The abstract title should be in title case (principal words capitalized) and in bold font. The author's given name or initials should precede the surname. The surname of the author who will present the paper should be in bold. The author's affiliation, city, province (abbreviated) and e-mail address should be in italics, with superscript numerals indicating affiliations for individual authors if needed. All genus and species names should be in italics. At the end of the abstract please indicate your preferred presentation format (oral presentation only, poster presentation only, oral or poster presentation acceptable). Also indicate the e-mail address to which a notice of receipt and notice of acceptance should be sent. 

Sample Abstract format

The Helminth Communities of Five Shorebird Species in the Bay of Fundy, 

New Brunswick, Canada.

Andy S. Didyk1 and M.B.D. Burt2

1University of New Brunswick, Moncton, NB. (andy@didyk.com)

2University of New Brunswick, Fredericton, NB. (mick@burt.org)

As part of a larger study examining the helminth communities of five sympatric species of nearctic shorebirds collected at major stops along their entire migratory routes …………..

……………  in terms of the importance of the burrowing amphipod, Corophium volutator Pallas, in the diets of the staging shorebirds.

Oral presentation only. 

Notice of acceptance to: imanamphipod@yourisp.com ***********************************************************

Send the abstract as an e-mail attachment to:

bayoffundyep@gmail.com
Before: January 31st, 2018
A confirmation of receipt will be sent to you.
